Corrigendum No0.01/2014-15

Corrigendum to the Expression of Interest (EOI) NO.CGM(O&M)-EOI-
01/2014-15

The due date of submission of offer by the interested manufacturers’ for the
EOI NO.CGM(O&M)-EOI-01/2014-15 is hereby extended to 15t December-
2014.

Interested manufacturers’ are requested to submit their offer on or before

15th December 2014 through our e-mail orid.digitpro@optcl.co.in. Interested

manufacturers may visit OPTCL’s official web site http://www.optcl.co.in.

Henceforth any Corrigendum or addendum on this EOI will be published in the
OPTCL website only.

" CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER (O&M).



